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Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2002 5:44 PM 
To: Administrator Wright 
Subject: Adopt the Clean Energy Proposal 
 
 
October 15, 2002 
 
Stephen Wright 
Administrator and Chief Executive Officer 
Bonneville Power Administration 
PO Box 12999 
Portland, OR 97208 
 
Dear Administrator Wright, 
 
Renewable energy is a "no-brainer".  It's really that simple. 
 It is a must, a true necessity--a moral imperative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathryn Renz 
4710 NE 30th Ave 
Portland, OR 97211 
USA 
 
 


